
The American Association of Retired Persons oppose 
publishing public notices solely online.

“Our concern is that people who are not computer 
literate or without internet access would not be able
to access public notice information. This is particularly 
true of many seniors, disabled, and disadvantaged 
groups who still rely on newspapers for vital 
information and would miss public notices if not 
published in newspapers,” the AARP said.*

Keep public notices
in newspapers.

Because you have
a right to know.
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